
Office Location: 4208 W. Partridge Way, Unit 3 • Peoria • IL 61615-2467

Toll Free: 1-866-692-0860 Phone: 309-692-0860 Fax: 309-692-0862

November 1, 2013

Dear Participant:

The Board of Trustees is pleased to announce, effective immediately, that the flu vaccine and
immunizations for Pneumonia, Shingles, Tetanus and Whooping Cough will now be available at
participating Sav-Rx pharmacies at no cost to you. You may receive these immunizations at your local
pharmacy, if they are approved to offer them, without a prescription from your doctor, although you
should consult your doctor about whether they are appropriate for you and/or your dependents.

Please contact the Fund Office if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Board of Trustees


